
 

 

Dear Alaska Chamber Supporter,  

The Alaska Chamber’s 2022 Fall Forum Conference will be held in Fairbanks, Alaska 
on September 20-22nd at The Westmark Hotel.  

Fall Forum is the Alaska Chamber’s largest gathering of the year. At our event, the 
Chamber will highlight issues of statewide importance, award the Chamber of the Year, 
and will bring our members together to recognize the resilience of the business 
community.  

Individual registration for the Forum opens August 4th. In the meantime, we are working 
to gather auction items for our live and silent auction event during the Forum. Please 
consider donating an item, an experience, or a gift certificate. The deadline for donating 
auction items is August 31st, 2022.  

We appreciate your generous support. Your continued commitment to the Chamber 
sustains our advocacy efforts on behalf of our members to promote a healthy business 
environment in Alaska.  

Sponsorship opportunities are also available. Please contact me if you are interested in 
hearing more about how your business can be recognized at our event.  

Thank you for your support and participation! 

 Sincerely,  

 
Annie Graff 
Membership and Events Director 
Annie@alaskachamber.com 
907-244-3182 cell  



 

Dear Alaska Railroad,  

Thank you again for your 2021 Winter Forum auction donation of two roundtrip tickets 
from ANC-Denali and two roundtrip tickets from FBX to Denali. We hope we can count 
on your generosity again for this year! 

The Alaska Chamber’s 2022 Fall Forum Conference will be held in Fairbanks, Alaska 
on September 20-22nd at The Westmark Hotel.  

Fall Forum is the Alaska Chamber’s largest gathering of the year. At our event, the 
Chamber will highlight issues of statewide importance, award the Chamber of the Year, 
and will bring our members together to recognize the resilience of the business 
community.  

Individual registration for the Forum opens August 4th. In the meantime, we are working 
to gather auction items for our live and silent auction event during the Forum. Please 
consider donating an item, an experience, or a gift certificate. The deadline for 
donating auction items is August 31st, 2022.  

We appreciate your generous support. Your continued commitment to the Chamber 
sustains our advocacy efforts on behalf of our members to promote a healthy business 
environment in Alaska.  

Sponsorship opportunities are also available. Please contact me if you are interested in 
hearing more about how your business can be recognized at our event.  

Thank you for your support and participation! 

 Sincerely,  

 
Annie Graff 
Membership and Events Director 
Annie@alaskachamber.com 
907-244-3182 cell  



 

Dear Alaska Cruises and Tours,  

Thank you again for your 2021 Winter Forum auction donation of a seven-day and six-
night platinum inside passage experience of Southeast Alaska for two. We hope we can 
count on your generosity again for this year! 

The Alaska Chamber’s 2022 Fall Forum Conference will be held in Fairbanks, Alaska 
on September 20-22nd at The Westmark Hotel.  

Fall Forum is the Alaska Chamber’s largest gathering of the year. At our event, the 
Chamber will highlight issues of statewide importance, award the Chamber of the Year, 
and will bring our members together to recognize the resilience of the business 
community.  

Individual registration for the Forum opens August 4th. In the meantime, we are working 
to gather auction items for our live and silent auction event during the Forum. Please 
consider donating an item, an experience, or a gift certificate. The deadline for 
donating auction items is August 31st, 2022.  

We appreciate your generous support. Your continued commitment to the Chamber 
sustains our advocacy efforts on behalf of our members to promote a healthy business 
environment in Alaska.  

Sponsorship opportunities are also available. Please contact me if you are interested in 
hearing more about how your business can be recognized at our event.  

Thank you for your support and participation! 

 Sincerely,  

 
Annie Graff 
Membership and Events Director 
Annie@alaskachamber.com 
907-244-3182 cell  



 

Dear Alaska Sealife Center,  

Thank you again for your 2021 Winter Forum auction donation of a tour and admission 
for four people and a family membership. We hope we can count on your generosity 
again for this year! 

The Alaska Chamber’s 2022 Fall Forum Conference will be held in Fairbanks, Alaska 
on September 20-22nd at The Westmark Hotel.  

Fall Forum is the Alaska Chamber’s largest gathering of the year. At our event, the 
Chamber will highlight issues of statewide importance, award the Chamber of the Year, 
and will bring our members together to recognize the resilience of the business 
community.  

Individual registration for the Forum opens August 4th. In the meantime, we are working 
to gather auction items for our live and silent auction event during the Forum. Please 
consider donating an item, an experience, or a gift certificate. The deadline for 
donating auction items is August 31st, 2022.  

We appreciate your generous support. Your continued commitment to the Chamber 
sustains our advocacy efforts on behalf of our members to promote a healthy business 
environment in Alaska.  

Sponsorship opportunities are also available. Please contact me if you are interested in 
hearing more about how your business can be recognized at our event.  

Thank you for your support and participation! 

 Sincerely,  

 
Annie Graff 
Membership and Events Director 
Annie@alaskachamber.com 
907-244-3182 cell  



 

Dear Alaska Chamber Supporter,  

Thank you again for your 2021 Winter Forum auction donation. We hope we can count 
on your generosity again for this year! 

The Alaska Chamber’s 2022 Fall Forum Conference will be held in Fairbanks, Alaska 
on September 20-22nd at The Westmark Hotel.  

Fall Forum is the Alaska Chamber’s largest gathering of the year. At our event, the 
Chamber will highlight issues of statewide importance, award the Chamber of the Year, 
and will bring our members together to recognize the resilience of the business 
community.  

Individual registration for the Forum opens August 4th. In the meantime, we are working 
to gather auction items for our live and silent auction event during the Forum. Please 
consider donating an item, an experience, or a gift certificate. The deadline for 
donating auction items is August 31st, 2022.  

We appreciate your generous support. Your continued commitment to the Chamber 
sustains our advocacy efforts on behalf of our members to promote a healthy business 
environment in Alaska.  

Sponsorship opportunities are also available. Please contact me if you are interested in 
hearing more about how your business can be recognized at our event.  

Thank you for your support and participation! 

Sincerely,  

 
Annie Graff 
Membership and Events Director 
Annie@alaskachamber.com 
907-244-3182 cell  
 


